
I strongly support HB0156 Education – Interscholastic and Intramural Junior 

Varsity and Varsity Teams – 2 Designation Based on Sex 3 (Fairness in Girls’ Sports 

Act) 

Female sports should only be played by biological female. Biological male should 

not participate in female sports. This is common sense! 

A boy, even transitioned to a girl after surgeries, his bone mass & muscles are still 

stronger than girls.   

Countless girls were harmed and injured by male athletes. Some girls suffered 

severe and permanent brain damages.  We must protect our girls from being 

injured in playing competitive and combat sports in schools by prohibiting 

biological male to compete with them.  

This gender ideology nonsense in girls sport must be stopped!  

Please vote in favor of HB0156.   

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Shih 

Howard County 

 

  

 

 

 


